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WYCHBOLD FIRST & NURSERY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Fri 11th November – Remembrance Service 10.00am 
Fri 18th November – Non Uniform day for Tombola 
Prizes 
 
 

Fortnightly Focus 

 

 
Wrens  95.83% 

Robins  97.62% 

Starlings  100% 

Owls  100% 

Eagles  98.92% 

Whole School  98.92% 
Attendance Target 96% 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope you all enjoyed the half term break.  Thank you for your positive comments and helpful feedback 

which many of you shared at Parents’ Evening.  We are always grateful for your child’s experiences of 

school. 

 

We are in the process of updating our school website, which we hope will be an area where we can share 

updates as well as feedback on activities and events which have happened.  Please do log on and have a 

look at your child’s class page if you have a chance. 

 

Mrs Howitt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

The children (Reception to Year 4) will be watching 

Cinderella at the Swan Theatre on Wednesday 14th 

December, a letter with further details will be sent out 

shortly. 

Baileys Catering are running a cooking competition. 
Attached is an entry form for parents/ children to 
enter a photograph of the school meal they have re-
created at home. Families will have the chance to win 
a cooking workshop for their school and a personal 
cook set for the child. Closing date for entries is 11th 
November. We also attach the recipes to recreate. 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch will take place on 

Wednesday 14th December this year. If your 

child does not normally have a hot dinner and 

would like a Christmas Lunch, please ensure 

this is ordered through Dinnerpay. If you are 

ordering this meal as a one off, we will accept 

payment in cash provided it is in a sealed 

named envelope with the correct amount of 

£2.00 by Friday 9th December. Thank you. 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

 

We have recently sent home information about this years’ 

Shoe Box appeal. Each shoebox is given to a vulnerable child 

or family in Eastern Europe bringing joy and excitement into 

an often bleak existence. Please drop off your boxes by 16th 

November to school or church. A Blessing and sending 

service will be held on Sunday 20th November at 10.30am at 

Wychbold Church. All are welcome to attend. 

CHRISTMAS SHOE BOX APPEAL 

As the evenings are getting darker, 
please drive slowly and carefully in 
the roads around school where 
children will be walking.   
 

CHRISTMAS PANTO 

We are now selling items for this year’s 
Poppy Appeal. Items will include at suggested 
donations: 
Elastic Bracelets & Pin Badges £2 
Large Poppies £2, Car Poppies £5, Rubber & 
Snap Bracelets £1, Keyrings & Wooden 
Crosses £1. Thank you. 
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